
WILDWOOD CEMETERY 2024 FALL CLEAN-UP 

Notice To Cemetery Lot Holders & Care Givers 

 

 

Please remove all annuals by Sunday, October 20, 2024 to enable fall 

cleanup. Trees, shrubs, bushes, fencing, edging, borders, stone or 

loose ground cover, iron and metal fixtures, shepherd’s hooks, solar 

lights, perpetual lights, seats, statuary, pots, or urns, small or loose 

items, and all other prohibited items will be removed and disposed of 

by cemetery contractors without further notice. Winter grave 

blankets/wreaths may be placed after November 1, 2024.  

For more information contact the Chesaning Township Office 

at 989-845-2341.  
 

Daniel Himstedt, Clerk  

Chesaning Township 


